
 

 

 

Recruitment of Part-time Volleyball Coach (for Girls’ Teams) 

 

The PE Department of St. Paul’s Co-educational College is looking for qualified part-time coaches or 

service provider(s) for the girls’ volleyball teams training in the 2019-2020 academic year. 

  

The Requirements 

 

� Holder of local or overseas coaching/instructor certificates of volleyball; 

� Holder of Hong Kong Coach Accreditation Programme Certificate Level 1 or above would be an 

advantage; 

� Preferably with 2 years’ or above relevant coaching experience in volleyball, and be able to 

coach the girls’ teams for the Inter-School Volleyball Competition; 

� Good command of Cantonese. Able to coach in English or Putonghua will be an advantage;  

� Athlete(s) for the current HK teams or A League teams’ members will also be considered; and  

� Be available for every Tuesday & Thursday after school, training commences at 4pm to 6pm. 

  

 

Applications 

 

Applicants are invited to apply by submitting an application letter together with resume showing 

current and expected salary by email to: adminoffice@spcc.edu.hk or by post to Director of 

Administration, Administration Office, St. Paul’s Co-education College, 33 MacDonnell Road, Hong 

Kong on or before 14 June 2019. Please mark “Confidential” and specify the post you apply for on 

the envelope. The successful candidate will be required to undergo Sexual Conviction Record Check 

(SCRC). 

 

All applications will be treated in the strictest confidence. Applicants who are not invited for 

interview within six months may consider their applications unsuccessful.  

 

(Data collected will be used for recruitment and other employment-related purposes only)   


